
 

October 13, 2020        

 

Ron Taylor      sent via email to: rtaylor@kawarthalakes.ca 

Chief Administrative Officer 

City of Kawartha Lakes 

P.O. Box 9000 

26 Francis St 

Lindsay ON  K9V 5R8 

 

RE: 2020 Levy in Arrears - $139,735.42 

 

Dear Mr. Taylor 

 

With regards to our letters dated November 14, 2019, November 25, 2019 and January 16, 2020 (attached), as of 

today the City of Kawartha Lakes is in arrears in the amount of $139,735.42 for the 2020 levy. 

 

The Health Protection and Promotion Act states under Part VI, Health Units and Boards of Health: 

 

“Payment by obligated municipalities 

 

72 (1) The obligated municipalities in a health unit shall pay, 

 

(a) the expenses incurred by or on behalf of the board of health of the health unit in the performance of its 

functions and duties under this or any other Act; and 

(b) the expenses incurred by or on behalf of the medical officer of health of the board of health in the 

performance of his or her functions and duties under this or any other Act.  1997, c.30, Sched. D, s.8”  

 

and; 

 

“Payment in accordance with notice 

 

(8) An obligated municipality that is given notice by a board of health under this section shall pay to the board 

of health the amounts required by the notice at the times required by the notice.  1997, c.30, Sched. D, s.8” 

 

Not only are obligated municipalities required under the Health Protection and Promotion Act to pay their 

portion of the municipal levy, as indicated in previous correspondence, funding from municipalities is necessary 

in order to maintain program and service delivery to our communities; programs and services that are vital in 

protecting and improving health. 
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 If necessary, effective November we will start issuing invoices for any arrears.  Thank you in advance for 

addressing your overdue account. 

 
 Please contact me if you have any questions at avickery@hkpr.on.ca or by phone, 1-866-888-4577, extension 1222.  

 

Sincerely 

 
 

BOARD OF HEALTH FOR THE HALIBURTON, KAWARTHA, 

PINE RIDGE DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT 

 
Angela Vickery, CHRL, CPM 

Director, Corporate Services 

 

AV/ed 

 

Cc (via email): Hon. Doug Ford, Premier 

   Hon. Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 

   Hon. Laurie Scott, M.P.P. Haliburton-Kawartha Lakes-Brock 

   Board of Health for the HKPR District Health Unit 

    Dr. Lynn Noseworthy, Medical Officer of Health 

    Carolyn Daynes, City of Kawartha Lakes Treasurer  
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